St. Catherine’s College - Oxford - ox1 3uy
Telephone 49541

11 Juily 1678

Dear Alan,

Many thanks for the Anglo-Catalan circulars
regarding the Birmingham Conference. I am afraid
that we are going to have to give it a miss this
year, as we shall not be in England just then: I
had tried to book a holiday in Crete at dates which
would allow us to attend, but we have had to change
the dates because of problems over hotel accommodation.
Sorry about this!

Best wishes to everyomne, and please convey our
apologies and good wishes to the Society at the AGM.

Yours ever,
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Robert Pring-Mill

Dr. Alan Yates
Department of Hispanic Studies

The University
Sheffield S10 2TN
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